
From: SCOTT JOHNSON [mailto:johnsonhedlund@q.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 9:58 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Point Recycling and Refuse 
 
I request that the WUTC and the County support and approve the Point Recycling 
application. 
I request that the WUTC reject the Freedom 2000 (Gellatly/Calder) application. 
I request that the County do their job; as required by law; and now create a reasonable 
plan for this community. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Scott D. Johnson  
  
627 - Crystal Beach Road 
Point Roberts, Wa  98281 
360-945-3462 
 
 

 


